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    ==Committee Requested== 
    Committee: Planning Committee 
 
    ==Requestor Information== 
      Name of Individual: Tom Cooper and Jodi Dean 
 
      Name of Organization: Hamilton Roundtable for Poverty 
 Reduction 
 
      Contact Number: 905-667-3595 
 
      Email Address: tom@hamiltonpoverty.ca 
 
      Mailing Address: 
      100 Main Street East 
      suite 203 
      Hamilton, On 
      L8N 3W4 
 
      Reason(s) for delegation request: We would like to request 
 the opportunity to present to Planning Committee at it's 
 February 20th meeting to discuss and support City of 
 Hamilton staff recommendations on restricting the number 
 and locations of payday loan outlets in Hamilton. The 
 Hamilton Roundtable for Poverty Reduction has been very 
 active in the community highlighting the challenges posed by 
 the payday loan industry and would value the opportunity to 
 present information on this critical issue. 
 
      Will you be requesting funds from the City? No 
 
      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? Yes 
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